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EMBASSY OF ROMANIA Strandagervej 27, 2900 Hellerup
Phone: +4539407177
IN THE KINGDOM OF DENMARK Fax. +4539627899

E-mail: roemb@mail.tele.dk

The Embassy of Romania in Copenhagen presents its compliments to the Ministry of
Transport of the Kingdom of Denmark and has the honor to enclose herewith a copy of
the letter addressed by H.E. loan Rus, Minister of Transport of Romania to H.E. Magnus
Heunicke, Minister of Transport of Denmark, in response to the Letter no. 2014-2268.

The Ministry of Transport is kindly requested to forward the above-mentioned letter to its
high destination.

The Embassy of Romania in Copenhagen avalils itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Ministry of Transport the assurances of its highest consideration. /é

Copenhagen, July 23, 2014

Ministry of Transport
In Town
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- MINISTERUL TRANS PORTURILOR N—

CABINET OF THE MINISTER-
No. 22491
Date: 30.06.2014
To: Mr. Magnus HEUNICKE.
MINISTER
MINISTRY OF TRANSPORT OF DENMARK
- Frederiksholms kanal 27 F
| DK-1220 Copenhagen K
Ref: Letter no. 2014-2268

Dear Minister,

Following your above mentioned letter, | would like to inform you that there is a Romanian
company named “Contrans” registered in 1991, located in the city of Zalau, Salaj county,
which does not have a community license and no trucks to operate international transport.
It has the following coordinates: the fiscal code is R0672702, the registration number at
the Trade Register is J31/262/1991 and it no longer meets the requirements of a financial
capacity. : :

Yours sincerely,

Bdul Dinicu Golescu nr, 38, Sector ', Bucurest!
Tel.: +40 (021) 319.61.84; fax: 319.61.77
secretariat.daeriemt.ro
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